
 

 

 

 

Northern Cape: CCNCP Chamber Meeting on centralising 

of security personnel at DTSL 
 

The Northern Cape CCNCP (Provincial PSCBC) held a special Chamber meeting on 25 January 2024. 

The meeting was necessitated by the announcement by the Premier of the Northern Cape on centralising 

all security personnel in the province under the Department of Transport, Safety and Liaison (DTSL) from 

four other Provincial Departments.  

 

Labour raised the following concerns about the process at the stage of the meeting: 

 

• Lack of consultation with affected persons or their representatives, especially those who had been 

under the auspices of PHSDSBC (Public Health and Social Development Sectoral Bargaining 

Council).  

• Outstanding over-time owed to the said officials. It came to light that certain officials are owed their 

overtime. The concern by labour is who will pay the outstanding overtime payments, i.e., will it be the 

sponsoring departments of the DTSL? 

 

The employer’s response, which was accepted by Labour, was the process of consultation with start in 

February 2024 and the matter will be formerly tabled on the CCNCP agenda set for 14 March 2024. 

 

Members can call the PSA Provincial Office on (053) 839 1001 for more information. 
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